
RENE E. BROWNE
104 W. Cedar St.

Alexandria, VA 22301

January 8, 2021

To: City of Alexandria Board of Zoning Appeals

Re: Request for Special Exception for 100 W. Cedar Street, Alexandria, VA 22301
Case #BZA#202000026

I have reviewed the drawings for the planned new dormer on the west side of 100 W.
Cedar street, which is the side facing my home, and I have no objections to the Board of
Zoning Appeals granting the request for a Special Exception to construct the new
dormer.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at rene_browne@yahoo.com if you have any questions.

Best regards,

/ Rene E. Browne /

Rene E. Browne
Property owner at
104 W. Cedar Street
Alexandria, VA 22301
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